
 
 

Dear Prayer Partners & Financial Supporters,        May ‘24 

 
A beautiful hymn “Where He Leads Me, I will follow” written by E.W. Blandly reminds us to yield to the  
Savior’s calling to pick up our cross and follow Him (Matthew 16:24). What better way to serve Jesus 
Christ who died for us and gave us eternal life through His shed blood on Calvary’s cross. 

 
I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your prayers and financial support. My heart rejoices 

to see how the Lord continues to bless His ministry. 

 
DEAF MINISTRIES 

Teaching Sign Language at my local church provides a double 

blessing, teaching others, as well as practicing at every opportunity. 

Since my last letter, there are 7 hearing people learning ASL. In 

April, we started to welcome 4 deaf visitors regularly for the SS class 

as well as the morning service. Please continue to pray for us that 

one day we can have more interpreters. 

 

I have continued contacting pastors, missions’ directors, and lay people to introduce the IPM Deaf 

Ministry. Please continue to pray for hearts to be opened to the need to reach the deaf for Christ 

among churches. 

 

Last year, I met Dana (a deaf Muslim lady) in one of the deaf events I attended. We 

have been in contact through video calls. She invited me to visit her and have some 

fellowship. During the celebration of Ramadan, we did not have any contact, but now 

we have re-established communication. I am looking forward to establishing 

communication and fellowship with her. She lives with her daughter, son-in-law, and 

granddaughter. Please pray that the Holy Spirit will guide me to show her the 

need to know the Lord Jesus Christ. 

 
 

 

Please take a moment to look at www.ipmworld.org/deaf-ministries.html for “Gospel Hands” online. Thank 

you. 
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CHURCH MOBILIZATION MINISTRIES 

I would like to continue to bring the IPM Volunteer Interactive Partners 

Program to your attention. There are believers in local fundamental 

churches across the United States that deeply love missions. Would 

you pray and consider one of the opportunities, even on a one-time 

basis, and see how the Lord would have you minister? You can contact 

Dr. Smith directly at smith@ipmworld.org if you would be interested in 

the program. 

 
For this year, IPM is planning to bring 3 missionaries for deputation. Please pray with me for good results 
when applying for their visas. I am sure they are going to be a blessing to the churches in which they will be 
ministering. 

   
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
In the month of April, I participated in a Community Outreach from my 
sending church. There are usually 3 to 6 deaf attending. It is a 
blessing and a privilege to serve this people group. These events take 
place in April, August, and November. It is encouraging to see 
teenagers wanting to learn Sign Language and communicate with the 
deaf. 
 

 
By the end of 2024, I will be $300 short in my monthly support as one 
of my supporters and others are adjusting their income. I know the 
Lord will continue to strengthen me and provide. He is my Jehovah-
Jireh. Please pray with me that if the Lord allows me to continue, I will 

be serving Him wherever He sends me. 
 

Would you consider partnering with me to reach the Deaf for Christ? 

 
 

Serving a risen Savior, 

Marta L. Galdamez 

Romans 1:16 

Contributions for our ministry should be made payable to IPM and sent to IPM, Inc., 100 Spring Ave., Hanover, PA 17331-2717 Be 

sure to include a note designating “Galdamez Support” or any other special designation you may have for us. Thank you. 
 

If you have an email, please help us to help this missionary save postage by receiving his newsletter by email. Please take a moment to contact us at 

office@ipmworld.org with your email and home address and use “subscribe Galdamez prayer letter” on the subject line. 

Bro. Biak Vaiphei 
(Deaf Ministry in 
India) – Pending 
visa approval. 

Bro. John Njoroge 
(Kenya) – 
Pending visa 
approval. 

Bro. Matthew 
Troy (Liberia) 
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